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From: Jennifer Murray [mailto:Jenmurray45@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 1:12 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection to D.P. Murphy business in Borden‐Carleton 

Realizing this objection is not new to you, I want to stress the fact that allowing construction of a new gas 
station/convenience store is not necessary in our town!  Anyone with good judgement would see the silliness of 
this, our current local business namely Ceretti’s Grocery/Hardware Store and Howatt’s Shell do a fine job 
serving community and visitors!  I think D.P. Murphy should be ashamed  at even the thought of their 
company’s  intentions! 
Please consider  this letter my objection to the proposed construction. 

Kyle and Jennifer Murray 
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